
Public Works Employee – Village of Cedar Grove  

The Village of Cedar Grove is hiring a full-time Public Works Employee to 

perform skilled work in streets, parks, and Village facilities.  This position helps 

to efficiently maintain public property and infrastructure throughout the 

Village.  Applicant must be 18 years old, possess a valid Wisconsin Driver’s 

License and will be required to pass a background check and drug screening as 

a condition of employment.  The successful candidate will enter into self-paced 

pay for skill employment that will provide opportunities to significantly increase 

compensation while learning the skills needed to participate fully in the Cedar 

Grove Public Works Department.  The ability to acquire and maintain the CDL 

licenses listed in the job description will be required to maintain employment. 

The perceived ability of the applicant to acquire Municipal Water and Municipal 

Wastewater Licenses will be considered heavily for employment.  

For a full position description and to apply, visit www.cedargrovewi.com. Please 

email a cover letter along with your resume and application to Julie Brey, 

Clerk/Treasurer at jbrey@cedargrovewi.com or mail to Julie Brey, c/o Village of 

Cedar Grove, PO Box 426, Cedar Grove, WI 53013. 

Applications will be accepted until the position is filled.  

The Village of Cedar Grove is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  
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